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Anya Grahn

From: D Constable <decpjc49@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 8:12 PM
To: Anya Grahn
Cc: Bruce Erickson
Subject: Kimball Events Center

Dear Anya, Please know that Patricia and I are in firm opposition to the use of the Kimball Arts building as 
a roof top events center.  We do not feel that it is appropriate for the neighbor hood.  The noise, activity 
and commotion would be disruptive and obtrusive at best.  Furthermore, financial success should not be 
the burden of adjacent neighbors or the City. 
  
Thank you, David and Patricia Constable 
287 McHenry Ave, Park City         


